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Meeting Details

WHEN
March 23rd, 2019
10:00 AM

WHERE
Peaks Island
Elementary School,
Gymnasium
4 Church Avenue
Peaks Island

On the Horizon

Public input is always
welcome at all
meetings.

Finance Committee
Mar. 27th, 7:45 AM

Board of Directors
Mar. 28th, 7:45 AM

OB
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PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE

UPDATED LOCATION
Fleet Evaluation Project - New Vessel Capacity

Please join Casco Bay Lines at an informational public
meeting to discuss capacity for the new vessel currently
being designed for Peaks Island service. Representatives
from Casco Bay Lines will be present on March 23 at 10:00
AM at Peaks Island Elementary School to provide an
update on the current status of the Fleet Evaluation Project.
A short presentation will be made at 10:00 AM followed by
an opportunity for the public to ask questions and provide
feedback.

The design process for the new vessel remains in the initial
stages. Casco Bay Lines strongly encourages public
participation at all stages. In addition to the March 23rd
public meeting, and previous public meetings for the Fleet
Evaluation Project, there will be future opportunities for
public input prior to the Board's consideration of a proposed
vessel design. However, in light of recent questions
regarding a singular aspect of the overall project, capacity, a
public meeting is being held to address those questions and
collect additional feedback from the public for consideration
by the CBITD Board of Directors.

Anyone with an interest is invited to attend and participate
in the meeting. Accommodations will be made for persons
with disabilities. Auxiliary aids will be provided upon
advanced request.

More information about the project can be found here. Any
inquiries may be directed to the attention of Paul D. Pottle,
Director of Projects for Casco Bay Lines at P.O. Box 4656
Portland, ME 04112 or (207) 560-6880 or e-mail:
paulp@cascobaylines.com.
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https://visitor.constantcontact.com/c.jsp?llr=h8mu86aab&tn=001L74oAFu0gO5GmRyJ6uZ0iIfAtsi_eg7Bz8wWYbFpQy1TDIRNo-1SIs6MWECrIaJK7SledLK0lVU%3D&m=1100513686375&wl=F&id=preview
https://visitor.constantcontact.com/do?p=un&mse=001DP1kNFeXzHfv86-28Mgvy56qRe8QLJrj&t=001L74oAFu0gO56ubR4m3kg4g%3D%3D&id=001b-xBWU3VMkfVIl5Tiovf0qRvysxhBAOM&llr=h8mu86aab
https://www.facebook.com/CascoBayLines/
https://www.instagram.com/cascobaylines/
https://www.cascobaylines.com/blog/
http://ui.constantcontact.com/sa/fwtf.jsp?m=1100513686375&a=1132361778246&ea=caityb@cascobaylines.com&id=preview
https://www.cascobaylines.com/about-us/fleet-evaluation-project/
mailto:paulp@cascobaylines.com

TTY Users Dial Maine Relay 711

Thank you!

Caitlin Gildart
Director of Sales & Marketing

Casco Bay Lines, 56 Commercial St., P: (207) 774-7873 F: (207) 774-7875,
www.cascobaylines.com, Portland, ME 04101
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